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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 1st April 2022 
‘From small beginnings come great things’  

The parable of The Mustard Seed. Matthew 13: 31-32 

 

Dear Parents, 

What a change in weather! Last week we had beautiful warm sunshine and yesterday 
we had snow!  
 
The children have been busy in their classrooms these past couple of weeks and have 
enjoyed some external visitors too! Whilst typing this newsletter, Classes 1 and 2 are 
at Windsor Castle. I hear from Mrs Croft, that they are having a fabulous time 
learning about Kings and Queens and the history of the castle. I look forward to 
sharing photos in my next newsletter. 
 
The class that has been really busy over the past two weeks is Class 4. Premier Sports 
joined us last week and led morning workshops for classes 3 and 4. The children 
experienced a real mix of competitive sports.  
 

As part of their English Topic ‘Should we have Zoos?’, Class 4 

participated in a live online workshop on the protection of 

cats – domestic and wild.  

On Monday, Class 4 had a fantastic time at Great Marlow 

School. There was some disappointment when this 

experience was cancelled back in January, but they more 

than made up for it with their trip this week.  They had 

the opportunity to make flavoured bread rolls, with a 

choice of fillings – cheese, garlic, sundried tomatoes, 

olives and parsley.  They learnt about yeast and how it 

changes the appearance of dough once it starts to rise 

and about how bread making, has become easier with 

fast acting yeast.  The children kneaded their dough and 

made some cinnamon rolls.  After tidying up and writing 

an evaluation, they were able to enjoy the fruits of their 

labour by eating their rolls! 

 

INSET Days 
1.9.21    22.10.21    4.1.22   
25.4.22   20.7.21   21.7.21 
 
Holidays 2021-2022 

New/Changed 

Open                          Close  
 
Spring 2022 
Wed 5.1.22            Fri 18.2.22 
Mon 28.2.22          Fri 8.4.22 
 
Summer 2022 
Tue 26.4.22            Fri 27.5.22 
Mon 6.6.22            Tue 19.7.22 
 
Autumn Term 2022 
Mon 5.9.22           Fri 21.10.22 
Mon 31.10.22     Mon 19.12.22 
 
Spring 2023 
Thu 5.1.23            Fri 10.2.23 
Mon 20.2.23         Fri 31.3.23 
 
Dates 
Fri 4.3.22 Residential 5th 
instalment due 
Mon 7.3.22 Science week 
Fri 25.3.22 Mufti Day in exchange 
for £1 
Thu 31.3.22 EYFS and KS1 Phonics 
workshop for parents 
Thu 31.3.22 Easter Egg 
Competition and Easter Egg Hunt 
3.15pm 
Fri 1.4.22 EYFS and KS1 to 
Windsor Castle 
Tue 5.4.22 Premier Sports 
Fri 8.4.22 Last day of school. 
School closes at 1.30pm 

 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
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Finally, the whole school enjoyed another session of ‘Godly Play’ led by our Governor Mrs Sims. The theme was ‘The 
Great Family’ and looked at key figures from the Old Testament.  
 

Communication 

Thank you for sending emails directly to class teachers. Please remember to copy in the office. 

To ensure that staff’s mental health and wellbeing is looked after, please only send emails between 7.15am – 5pm 

school days only. 

 

Staff will always monitor their emails during working hours, however please allow up to 48 hours (weekday only) for any 

formal responses.  

 

Class teachers’ emails are as follows: 

Mrs Croft (Mon-Wed) rcroft@cadmoreendschool.org Class 1 

Mrs Dawkins (Thu-Fri): kdawkins@cadmoreendschool.org Class 1 

Mrs Bernard: rbernard@cadmoreendschool.org Class 2 

Miss Butler: rbutler@cadmoreendschool.org Class 3 

Mrs Whayman-Bailey: dwhayman-bailey@cadmoreendschool.org Class 4 

 

Anything to do with school lunches: 

Mrs Maughan: smaughan@cadmoreendschool.org 

 

COVID Update 
The DFE have released updated guidance which will take effect as of Friday 1st April: 

 adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 
stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 
no longer have a high temperature 

mailto:rcroft@cadmoreendschool.org
mailto:kdawkins@cadmoreendschool.org
mailto:rbernard@cadmoreendschool.org
mailto:rbutler@cadmoreendschool.org
mailto:dwhayman-bailey@cadmoreendschool.org
mailto:smaughan@cadmoreendschool.org
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 children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with 
other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, and 
they are well enough to attend 

 adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 
days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 3 
days 

 

Easter Bonnet Competition and Egg Hunt  

A huge THANK YOU to the PTA for organising this year’s Easter Egg Hunt 

and competition. The children had a great time trying to find the eggs 

hidden within our woodlands! 

Well done to those who entered 

the Easter Bonnet competition. Mrs 

Coyle and Mrs Leigh has the 

difficult job of choosing this year’s 

winners!  

Our winners are Zac T, Chloe, Grace 

L, Lily S, Ella C and Isabella L 

Runners up received a mini Easter 

egg. 
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End of Term 

School will finish on Friday 8th April at 1.30pm. School will reopen on Tuesday 26th February. If I don’t see you before 

then, I wish you all a lovely Easter break. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
Mrs Groom  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


